Welcome to Worship!

Today at Friendly Avenue

Guest Reception

Immediately following 10:45 a.m. Worship Service
In the Ministry Center—Room MC-104(Conference Room)

Join together to meet one another and staff members
for a brief time of fellowship.

~No Evening Classes or Activities~

Vote on the budget will be taken in all morning worship services today.

MARK YOUR CALENDAR!

IN CONCERT! Monday, April 4th, at 6:45 p.m.
The NC Baptist Singers and Orchestra
will present their 2015-2016 worship concert,
"Speak, O Lord"

FOLLOW-UP VISITS AFTER RESURRECTION WALK

Please meet in Room MC-106 at 3 p.m. next Sunday, April 3rd, and go with us to visit those people who attended our Resurrection Walk. We want to thank them for coming and invite them back. We will visit from 3 to 5 p.m.

There will be no evening S. O. L. D. classes that night. KIDS PRAISE music activities will be in the afternoon from 3 to 5 p.m. Cherub Choir will meet from 3-4 p.m. K-5th will meet from 3-5 p.m. (working on our AmeriKids Musical!)

Evening Prayer Chain — 643-0773 Emergency Prayer Chain — 299-5700 Prayer Room — 574-9166 You may leave a message at any time.

FACP Ministry News

Congratulations!

~To Stephanie Carter Bradley and her husband Pete on the birth of their daughter, Ella Rhea Bradley, on Friday, March 18th. Proud grandparents are Karen and Bob Carter.

Thank You

Thank you to everyone who was able to donate stuffed eggs for our Resurrection Walk and Easter Egg Hunt! We appreciate your generosity! Because of you, we had plenty of eggs! Also, thank you to everyone who has bought an Autobell Car Wash ticket to raise money for our kids to go to camp, or to anyone who has donated money to our camp fund!

We appreciate you and thank you for your generosity! We will continue to sell tickets through April 3, for anyone who may still want one. Please see Becky Muller or Shelby Hallquist to request a ticket. Again, thank you for your amazing generosity! We have been blessed by you! (Shelby & Becky)

CHURCH DIRECTORY COMING SOON!

Photographers will be taking photographs of our members for a new church directory on **May 5. 6, and 7**.

Sign-Up Tables will be set up on three Sundays - April 10, 17, and 24 - for you to make your appointments. It is important that you sign up on one of those dates to have your photographs made on May 5, 6, or 7. Each family getting a picture made will receive a free directory and a free 8 X 10 photograph.

FABC Ministry News

WEDNESDAY NIGHT SUPPERS AVAILABLE BEGINNING FIRST WEDNESDAY IN APRIL

You will be able to purchase Wednesday night suppers, beginning Wednesday evening, April 6. Oakcrest Restaurant will be catering our meal and will provide a meat, vegetable, salad, and dessert for \$7.00. Meals will be available from 5 to 6:05 p.m.

Please contact Doris Henderson (336-292-3567, Extension 312) to make a reservation for **Wednesday**, **April 6**. Reservations must be made by Monday mornings at 10:00 a.m., of the weeks you wish to eat. In April, we will have warmer weather, and you should be able to attend Bible study from 6:15 to 7:15 p.m., and still get home before dark! PLEASE COME AND ENJOY BIBLE STUDY WITH US! We will have great special music some nights, also.

FABC TO HOST PBA SENIOR SAINTS CELEBRATION

The 2016 Piedmont Baptist Association Senior Saints
Celebration will be held in our church on Thursday, April
28th, beginning at 2 p.m., and ending at 7 p.m. (This is the same event that was held here last year.) Guest speakers will be Bob and Phyllis Foy, and special music will be provided by Pat Wade. The inspiring PBA Mass Choir, made up of a number of senior singers from our PBA churches, will add to the joy-filled, opening worship celebration. Breakout sessions will be on the topic of "Serving in the Senior Years." Tickets are \$15 per person. Pick up and return registration forms (with \$15 check) from/to Connie Hastings or Doris Hender-

son. <u>Deadline for registration</u> is April 13th. Checks should be made payable to Friendly Avenue Baptist Church. See registration information in hallway back of the Sanctuary.

Assistive Listening Devices
Available in the Worship Center/Sanctuary
Please see an usher in the fover before service.

FABC Weekly Schedule

SUNDAYS

8:15 am TRADITIONAL WORSHIP
(Childcare provided)

9 - 12 LIBRARY HOURS

CHILDREN'S LIBRARY HOURS

9:30 SUNDAY SCHOOL

10:45 TRADITIONAL WORSHIP

Worship Center

CONTEMPORARY WORSHIP

Ministry Center

KAREN CHURCH WORSHIP

Fellowship Hall

4:15 Youth Bells 5:00 Youth Choir

6:00 KidsPraise; Youth Attic; SOLD

MONDAYS

6:30 pm Citizenship Class

7 pm Tutoring

TUESDAYS

10:00 am Singing Seniors - Choir Room

2:00 pm Widows of Greensboro

(2nd & 4th Tuesday of each month)

6:30 pm Praise Band Rehearsal

WEDNESDAYS

10:30 am GriefShare

5:15 pm Hosanna Ringers

6-6:30 pm Library Hours

6-7:30 pm AWANA

6:15 pm Bible Study – *Fellowship Hall*

(Childcare provided)

6:15 pm Worship Choir

THURSDAY

6:45 am Men's Bible Study - Conf. Room 2:00 p.m. Stitch N Time (every 4th Thurs.) SATURDAY

11:00 am Christian 12 Step Mtg. MC 103

Deacons of the Week

Stuart Smith~ Bill Hagie

OFFICE STAFF

Chonda Shupe

Office Manager—Ext. 325

Dawn Kellum

Administrative Assistant- Ext. 301

FABC Ministry Staff

Dr. Pat Cronin, *Senior Pastor* Home: 643-0773 Cell: 908-9308 pcronin@friendlyavenue.com

Rev. Steve King, Associate Pastor sking@friendlyavenue.com
Home: 471-1779 Cell: 471-1779

Office Ext. 313

Office Ext. 304

Rev. Rob Miller

Minister of Music & Worship Home: 662-0463 Cell: 686-4555 rmiller@friendlyavenue.com

Office Ext. 302

Rev. Jamie Burkett

Minister to Students

Cell: 355-7889

jburkett@friendlyavenue.com

Office Ext. 307

Becky Muller, Director

Preschool Children & Families Ministry Home: 662-9449 Cell: 402-1652

bmuller@friendlyavenue.com

Office Ext. 311

Shelby Hallquist, Director

School-Age Children & Families Ministry shallquist@friendlyavenue.com

Office Ext. 311

Chris White

Worship Leader

cwhite@friendlyavenue.com

Office Ext. 308

Connie Hastings

Music Associate/Organist chastings@friendlyavenue.com

Office Ext. 309

Sandy Johnson, Director

Friendly Avenue Christian Preschool Home: 697-5718 Cell: 601-2583 sjohnson@friendlyavenue.com

Office Ext. 314 (School # 292-3578)

Dr. Doris Henderson

Director of Outreach

dhenderson@friendlyavenue.com

Office Ext. 312

Rev. Bryan Presson

Burmese Karen Church Planter bpresson@friendlyavenue.com

Office Ext. 319

FABC Ministry News

WMU General Meeting

The WMU General Meeting will be Tuesday, April 5th, in **Room 107-A** at 11am. Rose Godwin and Krystal Weeks will be speaking about their mission trips to Panama and Guatemala. Please come to be inspired and to learn how to pray for Krystal's mission trip to Brazil in May.

Urban Ministries

Sunday, April 3rd, is our next collection day for Urban Ministries. Your continued support is appreciated.

WMUNC Bucket Project

Our WMU would like to collect items for the WMUNC Bucket Project to help AIDS victims. The list of items was sent to your email. If you have questions or would like to make a monetary contribution, see Krystal Weeks.

Annie Armstrong Easter Offering

You can be a part of sending and training church planters through the NAMB by giving your offerings to reach our church goal of \$12,000. You will be helping reach the approximately 259 million in the US and Canada who do not have a personal relationship with Christ. We have raised \$8,728.33 towards our church goal.

WALK FOR LIFE Saturday, April 23, 2016

Start at 9:00 a.m.; finish at Center City Park.

This is a great family event to support the Greensboro Pregnancy Care Center. The Mobile Pregnancy Care Unit will be unveiled at the walk. Donate at: http://igfn.us/vf/2016walk/SaraMacSween

Time to Spring Clean.... WMU Home and Closet Sale Saturday, April 23rd

~..........

,.....





8:15 & 10:45 Traditional - Pat Cronin 10:45 Contemporary - Steve King

March 27, 2016

4800 West Friendly Avenue, Greensboro, NC 27410

336-292-3567 * Fax 336-292-3683

www.friendlyavenue.com

Dr. Pat Cronin, Senior Pastor